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Parliamentary committees

Committee on Culture
General consultations

The Committee on Culture has been instructed to
hold public hearings as part of general consultations on
the “Rapport sur la mise en œuvre de la Loi sur le
Conseil des aînés”. Individuals and organizations wish-
ing to express their opinion on this matter must forward
a brief to the Secrétariat des commissions not later than
4 February 2000.

After examining the briefs received, the Committee
will select the individuals and organizations it will hear.
Twenty-five copies of the brief and of a summary docu-
ment, printed on letter-size paper, must be submitted to
the Committees Secretariat. Individuals and organiza-
tions wishing their brief be transmitted to the Press
Gallery must send an additional 25 copies.

Briefs, correspondence and requests for information
should be addressed to: Mr. Robert Jolicoeur, Clerk of
the Committee on Culture, édifice Honoré-Mercier, 835,
boulevard René-Lévesque Est, bureau 3.29, Québec
(Québec) G1A 1A3.

Telephone: (418) 643-2722
Facsimile: (418) 643-0248
E-Mail: rjolicoeur@assnat.qc.ca
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